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LED Lighting Upgrade Considered for Courthouse 
(KNZA)--The Brown County Commission is considering replacing the existing
courthouse lights with new LED lighting.

Brett Dovel with Yellow Blue Eco Tech presented a proposal to Commissioners
Monday for the upgrade.  

The Commission will review the proposal and told Dovel to meet with them again
on July 10th.

Also Warren Meers with Jeanne’s Distribution, of  Agency, Missouri, visited with
Commissioners about installing LED lights, and will present a proposal to
Commissioners.

Commissioner’s were told LED lights will result in a significant energy savings,
are safer and last longer.

In other action, the Commission authorized the publication of a notice of intent to
vacate a portion of 200th Road between Jackrabbit and Kestrel Roads.  The
portion of road includes a bridge that was previously closed near a railroad
crossing.  

A public hearing on the road vacation is set for July 10th at 9:00 in the morning
in the Commissioner’s room at the courthouse.    
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